
Welcome to Autumn 2 in the Elephants 
Class!

We have had an amazing start to the new 
school year and our Year 3/4 Elephant 

children have enjoyed their learning so far!.

All of the adults that work with the 
Elephants have enjoyed getting to know 

the children and we have been impressed 
with both their enthusiasm and attitude to 

learning in all areas of the curriculum.

PE days: The Elephants will be doing PE on 
a Wednesday where they will be taught 

dance in the mornings and invasion games 
in the afternoons.

Library Slot: Friday

This term we will be reading Jumanji, by Chris Van 
Allsburg. We will be perfecting our recount writing 
skills, learning how to use more specific expanded 
nouns to describe and subordinate clauses. 
Finally, we will be writing our own sequel.

After finishing our unit on striking and 
fielding, we will begin to develop our 

tactical skills through the use of invasion 
games. We will also begin dance lessons 

with an external dance teacher. 

PE

Computing

DT

As part of our unit on textiles, we will be making 
money containers where we will design and 

create a fabric container using our sewing skills.

Maths

In Maths, after finishing our unit on addition and 
subtraction, we will then move on to study 
multiplication and division where we will begin by 
looking at equal groups and arrays before moving 
on to study division through sharing and grouping. 

Geography

In Geography, we will learn what 
living sustainably means; focusing 

on both renewable and non-
renewable resources, 

such as electricity and how 
creating new habitats for birds is 

an example of sustainable 
development. 

French
PSHE

In our PSHE lessons, we will look at our own 
and others’ identities, discuss how we can 

respect diversity and understand the different 
roles people can play in communities 

In R.E, we will continue the term by seeking 
answers to our big topic question; ‘How do 
festivals and worship show what matters to 

Muslims?’

We will learn that the 
internet is a network of 

networks which need to be 
kept secure. We will have 

opportunities to explore the 
World Wide Web and 

evaluate online content. 

In French we will be learning to retell 
Little Red Riding Hood which brings 
together some of our learning so far.

Our Science unit this term is ‘States of 
Matter’. Through this topic, we will 
explore changes in state of solids, 
liquids and gases, and partake in 
several investigations including 

measuring the effect that changes in 
temperature have on a solid (melting) 

and the evaporation of a liquid.

Science


